
CHURCH MOUSE	


Congratulations to Daniel and Sara Lovegrove Akers on the birth of a son, 
Jackson Reid Akers, born on November 14, 2014, and weighing 7 lbs, 14.9 oz.  
Congratulations to the grandparents, George and Amy Lovegrove.	


Peggy Roberts has a new great grand daughter!  Ezri Sue Roberts was born 
November 19, 2014, weighing in at 7 lbs, 9oz.  Ezri is daughter of Chris and Emily 
Roberts and grand daughter of Alan and Donna Roberts.

CITY OF BECKLEY COUNCIL MEETING	


On Nov. 25 Beckley City Council may consider a Special Protection Ordinance 
defining new rights for homosexual and transgender individuals.  We have a moral 
obligation to speak the truth with grace on matters such as this.  You may reach the 
Mayor’s Office at 304-255-1750 or by email at bill.obrien@beckley.org

MINISTRY AND FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITIES	


TODAY	

 Special Thanksgiving Service and Family Dinner           

Alt. Schedule (No Faith Training; Children’s Church thru K5 only)	


Nov 26	

 No Wednesday service	

          
Nov 28	

 Red Cross Thanksgiving Blood Drive (1–5 in Friendship Hall)	

          
Nov 30	

 Alt. Schedule (No Faith Training; Children’s Church thru K5 only)	

          
Dec 4	

 GBCS Christmas Program	

            
Dec 5	

 Women’s Ornament Party 6:30 Friendship Hall	

            
Dec 13	

 YAH Christmas Dinner 6 p.m.	

          
Dec 14	

 Christmas Program, “If I Believe” 10AM and 5PM	

          
Dec 24	

 Christmas Eve Service  7:00          

Tell us more...	


Please provide your name and contact information on 

the other side of the slip when using this section.	



I would like to know more about Jesus 
I received Jesus Christ as my Savior today 
I wish to be baptized 
I am interested in becoming a member of FBC 
I would like to arrange a meeting with the Pastor 
I would like to know more about Life Groups 
I would like to have a set of giving envelopes 
I am looking for a new church home 
I am interested in Greater Beckley Christian School 
I am interested in attending Faith 101 
I would like to participate in the Christmas program 
Please have someone contact me about serving: 

 Ministry Team:                                                                        

...about yourself...	



	

Your Birthday:	

 	

 	

                                            

	

 Anniversary:	

 	

 	

                                              

...and your children...	



Name	

 	

 Age	

                                               

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

	

 	

 	

 	

                                                                

Your first time here?	


I am      local      visiting the area      new to the area	



I am a guest of: 	

 	

                                          

How did you learn about FBC? 	

 	

                   

What is your first impression? 	

 	

                    

	

 	

                                                                 

	

 	

                                                                 

	

                                                                 

LADIES ORNAMENT EXCHANGE	


The Ladies Ornament Exchange will be December 5 at 6:30 in the Friendship Hall.  
Bring a favorite dish with the written recipe, a wrapped ornament of $5 or less, and 
be prepared for fun.  We will also be sharing a favorite Christmas memory!

SMS NOTIFICATION	


Like it or not, winter is coming.  Visit www.wvfbc.org/sms 
or scan the QR code to the right to receive Text Alerts 
of weather-related schedule changes.

IF YOU BUILD IT…	


…they will come! We could use your help with set construction and props for our 
upcoming Christmas play, “If I Believe.”  Contact the church office for details via 
email to office@wvfbc.org or phone 304-255-4180.

THE PERFECT GIFT—EARLY!	


Are you making plans to give a special gift this year? The rarest resource is the 
blood type not on the shelf when it is needed by a patient. The American Red Cross 
will join us to receive “Whole Blood” and “Double Reds” donations on Friday the 
28th from 1–5PM in Friendship Hall. Make your reservation online at www.wvfbc.org

OLD JEANS NEEDED	


Pastor Scott’s life group is collecting old jeans.  These jeans will be turned into shoes 
for the Ugandan people.  Most of the Ugandans do not have shoes and are plagued 
by jiggers (not chiggers) that burrow into the soles of their feet. Bring your old 
jeans in by December 7.  They will be cut according to pattern and shipped to 
Uganda where they will be sewn to shoe soles and given to the people to wear.

NURSERY NEED	


There is currently a need for two nursery workers to serve during worship.  
Would you be willing to serve every third month for one Sunday?  Contact 
Sandy Lawson at 304-254-8459.

Thanksgiving Worship Service	

November 23, 2014

THERE’S ROOM AT MY TABLE. . .	


. . . for all of God’s creatures, right next to the mashed potatoes. Happy Hunting!

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD	


The total is IN! This year, our Faith Family prepared a total of 294 OCC shoeboxes. 
Let’s continue to pray that the impact made on those children will last for eternity.

THANKSGIVING SERVICE & FAMILY DINNER	


Today is our annual Thanksgiving Service and Family Dinner.  Please join us after the 
service for a delicious family meal downstairs in the Friendship Hall.  If you had not 
planned to stay and fellowship with us, we would love for you to stay.  The food, 
fellowship and fun will be plenteous! 

Give Thanks!
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TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 23	


Faith Training Nursery Scott and Sandy Lawson	



CC 10:00 AM 2’s & 3’s Jon/Bethanie Dorsey, Miranda Allen,  Ally Perkins, 	


and Tammy Payne	



4’s - K5 Melinda Crouch and helper	


Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Dexter and Brandi Looney	



Mailing Address—Faith Baptist Church • P.O. Box 610 • Prosperity, WV • 25909	


Website—www.wvfbc.org     Office Email—office@wvfbc.org     Tel—304-255-4180	



Sunday Morning—9AM: Faith Training, 10AM: Corporate Worship	


Sunday Evening—LifeGroups (Various Times & Locations), 6PM: Sanctuary LifeGroup	


Wednesday Evening—6:30PM: Discover Kids, JAG, Fusion, Bible Study, WOW & Prayer	



Dr. Larry Halsey, Lead Pastor

WEEKLY GIVING & ATTENDANCE	


	

 General Fund Faith Promise Attendance	

                               

Oct 26	

 $6,511.00	

 $1,060.00	

 238	

                                          

Nov 2	

 5,980.00	

 544.00	

 256	

                                                  

Nov 9	

 11,292.00	

 1,655.00	

 249	

                                             

Nov 16	

 7,037.00	

 864.00	

 215	

                                                

WEEKLY AMOUNT NEEDED TO MEET 
BUDGET: $8,007.71

Online giving is 
easy from your 
s m a r t p h o n e . 
Launch your QR 
code reader and 
scan this code to 
access the mobile 
interface. SUNDAY MORNING	



NOVEMBER 23, 2014

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 30	


Faith Training Nursery Scott and Sandy Lawson	



CC 10:00 AM 2’s & 3’s Jane Dodd, Erika Bailey, and Kylie Gray	


4’s - K5 Melinda Crouch and helper	



Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Kathy and Charlie McDaniel	


Wednesday Dec 3 Evelyn Walkup and Amanda Bowers

OUR DEACONS	


Dan Best	



Timo Bowers	


Timothy Kearns	



Glen Tallent

OUR TRUSTEES	


Brad Brush	


Jeff Hensdill	



Dexter Looney 
Jerry Looney	


Jeremy Tilley

GBCS BOARD 	


Nicole Childress	



Chris Crews	


Jim Fritz	



Pastor Halsey	


Brian Helton 
Aaron Housh	


Cheryl O’Neal


